
Nirmala College for Women, Coimbatore 

Anti-Ragging Committee 

Minutes for the Academic Year 2018-2019 

The Anti-Ragging Committee has been instrumental in safeguarding the right to 

education for all the students irrespective of their difference in religion, community and 

language. 
Dr.Sr.S. Emelda Mary, Hostel Warden addressed the II and II year hostel 

students on "Effects of Ragging". General rules and guidelines about anti-

ragging was briefed to students. 
Dr. Mercy Anandaraj, Dean of Student Affairs, Nirmala College for Women, 

Coimbatore addressed the II and 11-Ycar students and elaborated on Anti 

Ragging Rules. 

Dr.Mrs.Mercy Anandaraj, Dean of Student Affairs, 
Women, Coimbatore addressed the Il and I Year students on the topic 
Ragging Free Campus - Self Confidence. 

Nirmala College for 

Mr.S.Deivasigamani, Inspector of Police, Law and order, Race Course Police 
Station, Coimbatore and Mrs.V.Vijaykumari, Inspector of AWPS, 
Coimbatore & Mr.R.Sundar Rajan. Asst. Commissioner of Police, Central 

Law and Order, Coimbatore spoke on the positive utility of social media and 

importance of anti-ragging for all the UG students. The students were advised 

to abstain from wrong usage of social media and networking. 

The Committee organized various programmes to explain the students about their rights and 

duties to be exercised as a student. The Committee played its best role to sensitize the students 

about creating a safe environment for each and every student in the campus. 
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